
2024-2025 Placement for Math (Grades 3-8) and ELA (Grades 3-6)

Each year we use the data listed in the Placement Brochure to place
students in the appropriate level English Language Arts (ELA) and Math
classes.

Parents of students who are placed in small group classes will receive an
email by the end of June to inform them of helpful review work during the
summer. Letters indicating student placement into all other classes will be
sent to parents in mid-August. New students will be assessed and placed
into the appropriate level ELA and Math classes during the first month of
the school year.

Please communicate to your children that it is important for them to remain
engaged and continue to do their best through the end of this school year.
Placements are fluid, and students are considered for movement between
levels during the school year based on performance.

https://files.constantcontact.com/8eb72558001/e0fb8d28-d946-49ae-85da-82c92bb2afcc.pdf?rdr=true

